
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 23, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Tawana Fobbs 

Department of Justice 

LEI 

600 E Street NW 

Room 7600 

Washington, DC 20530 

 

Dear Ms. Fobbs: 

 

I am writing to request a video tape featured in your LEI Course Schedule entitled Taking 

Depositions. 

 

We are located in the same building on the second floor.   

 

I can be reached at (202) 724-0088, ext. 238 to arrange a convenient time for our office to view the 

tape.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Catherine M. Rodriguez 

Technical Assistant for  

    Research and Analysis 


